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STICKER ISSUANCE AT AMORSOLO  
 
 
We want to remind our resident joggers/walkers and cycling enthusiasts that the affixing 
of vehicular stickers beginning August 01, 2022, will be conducted along the stretch of 
Amorsolo between Lumbang and Tamarind Road. 
 
For everyone’s safety, since we anticipate a steady stream of vehicles on the southbound 
lane of Amorsolo during the daytime on weekdays, we urge residents who include 
Amorsolo in their regular exercise route to avoid this area while vehicles are being affixed 
with stickers. 
 
Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation. 
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